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The Art of Art History Donald Preziosi 1998 What is art
history? Why, how and where did it originate, and how
have its aims and methods changed over time? The history
of art has been written and rewritten since classical
antiquity. Since the foundation of the modern discipline
of art history in Germany in the late eighteenth
century,debates about art and its histories have
intensified. Historians, philosophers, psychologists and
anthropologists among others have changed our notions of
what art history has been, is, and might be. This
anthology is a guide to understanding art history
through a critical reading of the field''s most
innovative and influential texts over the past two
centuries. Each section focuses on a key issue:
aesthetics, style, history as an art, iconography and
semiology, gender, modernity and postmodernity,
deconstruction and museology. More than thirty readings
from writers as diverse as Winckelmann, Kant, Gombrich,
Warburg, Panofsky, Heidegger, Lisa Tickner,Meyer
Schapiro, Jacques Derrida, Mary Kelly, Michel Foucault,
Rosalind Krauss, Louis Marin, Margaret Iversen and
Nestor Canclini are brought together, and Donald
Preziosi''s introductions to each topic provide
background information, bibliographies, and critical
elucidations of the issues at stake.His own concluding

The New Music Theater Eric Salzman 2008-11-06 "The New
Music Theater is the first comprehensive attempt in
English to cover a still-emerging art form in its widest
range. This book, written for the reader who comes from
the contemporary worlds of music, theater, film,
literature, and visual arts, provides a wealth of
examples and descriptions, not only of the works
themselves but of the concepts, ideas and trends that
have gone into the evolution of what may be the most
central performance art form of the post-modern world."-BOOK JACKET.
Metamorphoses in Russian Modernism Peter I. Barta
2000-01-01 Examines metamorphoses in the works of
prominent representatives of the divided Russian
intelligentsia: the Symbolists; the most famous emigre
writer, Nabokov; Olesha, the 'fellow traveller'
attempting to find his place in the Soviet state; the
enthusiastic poet of the Bolshevik movement, Mayakovsky;
and finally, Russia's greatest film director, Sergei
Eisenstein. It is futile to try to understand Russian
civilisation let alone predict its future without
considering the intellectual, social and emotional
reasons why it is not at rest with itself. It is to this
end that this volume hopes to make a contribution.
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essay is an important and original contribution to
scholarship in the field. From the pre-publication
reviews: ''Until now, anthologies about the history of
art have tended to be worthy yet inert, plotting a
linear evolution from the great precursors (Vasari,
Winckelmann) to the founding fathers of the modern
discipline (Wolfflin, Riegl, Panofsky) to the
achievements and refinements of today''s scholarship.The
texts that Donald Preziosi has brought together provide
something far more challenging: the juxtapositions and
alignments between individual essays point the reader
towards unresolved problems, ongoing debates, and paths
not takenor not taken yet. In place of the consoling
tale of intellectualprogress, the collection
defamiliarizes the whole field, and opens up a space for
radical reflection on its basic procedures and
assumptions. Definitely the best introduction to art
history currently available.'' Professor Norman Bryson,
Harvard University ''Donald Preziosi has prepared an
anthologyfrom the Greek, a collection of flowersof art
history. His bouquet contains representatives from the
discipline''s two-hundred year history, arranged in
standard and innovative methodological categories.
Within each, the readings selected providestimulating
congruencies and contradictions that will inspire
productive debate and contemplation. But what makes this
anthology more than an arresting assemblage is the
author''s critical stance toward what he has wrought.
His introduction and concluding chapter write around and
under the subjectspresented, emphasizing the ''art'' of
art history, its kinship with modernity''s postEnlightenment project, and its collaboration with the
rise of nationalism. Thus the discipline''s past is
probed and questioned and made relevant for its present
and future. The whole thereby addresses, withouthealing
or concealing, the disciplinary ruptures of modernism.
The book might also have explored further nature of art
history''s history within the emergent discourse of
post-colonialism and the globalization of culture Yet
the many new perspectives it does offer help to remetamorphosis-in-the-arts-a-critical-history-of-the-1960s

present the discipline for its readers, students,
teachers, and curators, for other areas of humanistic
inquiry, which are being subject to similar critiques,
and for artists and the larger art community, for whom
history, narrative, and anaccounting of art''s past have
once again become vital issues'' Professor Robert S.
Nelson, Professor of Art History and Chair, Committee
for the History of Culture, University of Chicago
''Rather than focusing on its Vasarian moment or on the
later academic institutionalization of art history in
the 19th and 20th centuries, Donald Preziosi, in The Art
of Art History, constructs a reading of this hegemonic
and reductive practice of making ''the visible legible''
as one that isinextricably tied to the museographic
paradigm of late 18th and early 19th centuries. This
shift, he sees as equivalent in importance to the
brought by the ''invention'' of perspective. But the
author goes further than to underline the implication of
art history with the premises of modernity, hemakes a
strong case, in a vivid and inspiring prose, for a
tighter equation between art history and modernity: an
equation grounded in his insightful considerations (and
meteoric formulations) of the epistemological setting,
rhetorical operations political (colonialist) aims and
schizophrenic yetall-invasive aestheticization of
knowledge that, in the last two centuries, have
fashioned what we will no longer dare to call the
discipline of art history. The result is a flamboyant
book that offers anything but a celebratory reading of
art history. It does not constitute an articulation of
canonical texts or an up-to-date menu of art historical
currents, methods, or trends. Yet it manages to avoid
none of these dimensions. Art history is notenvisages as
the learned discourse of modernity on a specific class
of objects nor is it reduced to a genealogy of
outstanding artist-subjects and their volatile
constellations of contemporary subjects-readers. It
becomes a practice wherein objects and subjects relate
and relations oftencrystallize, under the unrecognized
aegis of the fetish, this Other of art, since Preziosi
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concisely defines art as ''the anti-fetish fetish''. Far
from the fantastic neutrality that is traditionally
found in the format of such an historiographic
endeavour, Preziosi frames his selection of text
andthreads through them with an array of different
strategic voices, superimposed (to stress a spatial
figure he is keen to discern) in order to elaborate a
strong polemic position that situates art history as an
enduring and well disguised fictional genre. In the
process, the author courageouslytakes on the paradox
that is at the core of his project: to introduce
students to the coming out o art history... as art, one
that is not necessarily meant to be our coming out of it
but that certainly well establishes our motives to
continue to shake its grounds and its multi-storied
apparatus.'' Professor Johanne Lamoureux, University of
Montreal.
Time and the Dancing Image Deborah Jowitt 1989-01-01 "If
dance itself is a way of making ideas both visual and
visceral, Deborah Jowitt has discovered a literary voice
in Time and the Dancing Image in which nineteenth- and
twentieth-century thought, in its relation to theatrical
dancing, becomes sensuous."--Sally Banes, Cornell
University "The most vivid and immediately accessible
serious dance book ever written. Anyone from a neophyte
to an aficionado will be challenged, enlightened and
delighted by Jowitt's clever juxtapositions."--Allen
Robertson, Dance Editor, Time Out, London "In this
brilliant book Deborah Jowitt has given us a fresh
approach to dance history and criticism. Instead of
seeing dance in the usual way--isolated in a windowless
room, with mirrored walls--she looks to the society in
which dance evolved. Using the ideas of contemporary
artists and thinkers, she illuminates changing tastes-from the elegant, ethereal sylphs of the 1830s to the
agonized characters in the dances today. For her reader,
Ms. Jowitt opens both the eyes and the mind to the
wonders of a many-faceted art."--Selma Jeanne Cohen,
Editor, International Encyclopedia of Dance
Writing, Geometry and Space in Seventeenth-century
metamorphosis-in-the-arts-a-critical-history-of-the-1960s

England and America Jess Edwards 2006 Re-thinking the
roles played by mathematics and cartography in the
English seventeenth century, this book explores the
unstable currency of mathematics at the time, and traces
it through a wide variety of literary and scientific
texts.
Art-com 1981
Four Musical Minimalists Keith Potter 2002-04-25 Offers
the most detailed account yet of the early works of
these four minimalist composers.
Metamorphic Readings Alison Sharrock 2020-07-09 Ovid's
remarkable and endlessly fascinating Metamorphoses is
one of the best-known and most popular works of
classical literature, exerting a pervasive influence on
later European literature and culture. A vast repository
of mythic material as well as a sophisticated
manipulation of story-telling, the poem can be
appreciated on many different levels and by audiences of
very different backgrounds and educational experiences.
As the poem's focus on transformation and transgression
connects in many ways with contemporary culture and
society, modern research perspectives have developed
correspondingly. Metamorphic Readings presents the state
of the art in research on this canonical Roman epic.
Written in an accessible style, the essays included
represent a variety of approaches, exploring the effects
of transformation and the transgression of borders. The
contributors investigate three main themes:
transformations into the Metamorphoses (how the mythic
narratives evolved), transformations in the
Metamorphoses (what new understandings of the dynamics
of metamorphosis might be achieved), and transformations
of the Metamorphoses (how the Metamorphoses were later
understood and came to acquire new meanings). The many
forms of transformation exhibited by Ovid's masterpiece
are explored--including the transformation of the genre
of mythic narrative itself.
A Critical History of Television’s The Twilight Zone,
1959–1964 Don Presnell 2015-07-11 Rod Serling’s
anthology series The Twilight Zone is recognized as one
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of the greatest television shows of all time. Always
intelligent and thought-provoking, the show used the
conventions of several genres to explore such universal
qualities as violence, fear, prejudice, love, death, and
individual identity. This comprehensive reference work
gives a complete history of the show, from its beginning
in 1959 to its final 1964 season, with critical
commentaries, incisive analyses, and the most complete
listing of casts and credits ever published.
Biographical profiles of writers and contributors are
included, followed by detailed appendices, bibliography
and index.
Challenging Past And Present Ellen P. Conant 2006-01-01
The complex and coherent development of Japanese art
during thecourse of the nineteenth century was
inadvertently disrupted by apolitical event: the Meiji
Restoration of 1868. Scholars of both thepreceding Edo
(1615-1868) and the succeeding Meiji (1868-1912)
erashave shunned the decades bordering this arbitrary
divide, thus creatingan art-historical void that the
former view as a period of waningtechnical and creative
inventiveness and the latter as one threatenedby Meiji
reforms and indiscriminate westernization and
modernization.Challenging Past and Present, to the
contrary, demonstrates that theperiod 1840-1890, as seen
progressively rather than retrospectively, experienced a
dramatic transformation in the visual arts, which in
turnmade possible the creative achievements of the
twentieth century
Ecce Kosti Richard Kostelanetz 1996
Norman Bluhm Tricia Laughlin Bloom 2020-04-07 The first
major retrospective of the work of American abstract
expressionist and action painter Norman Bluhm
(1921-1999).
Insect Metamorphosis Xavier Belles 2020-03-14 Insect
Metamorphosis: From Natural History to Regulation of
Development and Evolution explores the origin of
metamorphosis, how it evolved, and how it is it
regulated. The book discusses insect metamorphosis as a
key innovation in insect evolution. With most of the
metamorphosis-in-the-arts-a-critical-history-of-the-1960s

present biodiversity on Earth composed of metamorphosing
insects—approximately 1 million species currently
described, with another 10-30 million still waiting to
be discovered, the book delves into misconceptions and
past treatments. In addition, the topic of integrating
insect metamorphosis into the theory of evolution by
natural selection as noted by Darwin in his On the
Origin of Species is also discussed. Users will find
this to be a comprehensive and updated review on insect
metamorphosis, covering biological, physiological and
molecular facets, with an emphasis on evolutionary
aspects. Features updated knowledge from the past decade
on the mechanisms of action of juvenile hormone, the
main doorkeeper of insect metamorphosis Aids researchers
in entomology or developmental biology dealing with
specialized aspects of metamorphosis Provides applied
entomologists with recently updated data, especially on
regulation, to better face the problems of pest control
and management Gives general evolutionary biologists
context on the process of metamorphosis in its larger
scope
Myth and Metamorphosis Lisa Florman 2002-08-23 A radical
new interpretation of Picasso and his relation to the
classical seen through the artist's prints of the 1930s.
The Routledge Companion to Experimental Literature Joe
Bray 2012-07-26 What is experimental literature? How has
experimentation affected the course of literary history,
and how is it shaping literary expression today?
Literary experiment has always been diverse and
challenging, but never more so than in our age of
digital media and social networking, when the very
category of the literary is coming under intense
pressure. How will literature reconfigure itself in the
future? The Routledge Companion to Experimental
Literature maps this expansive and multifaceted field,
with essays on: the history of literary experiment from
the beginning of the twentieth century to the present
the impact of new media on literature, including
multimodal literature, digital fiction and code poetry
the development of experimental genres from graphic
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narratives and found poetry through to gaming and
interactive fiction experimental movements from Futurism
and Surrealism to Postmodernism, Avant-Pop and Flarf.
Shedding new light on often critically neglected
terrain, the contributors introduce this vibrant area,
define its current state, and offer exciting new
perspectives on its future. This volume is the ideal
introduction for those approaching the study of
experimental literature for the first time or looking to
further their knowledge.
A Critical History of Modern Aesthetics Earl of Listowel
2016-05-05 First published in 1933. The purpose of this
work was to bridge a gap in English philosophical
literature by completing the elaborate history of
Bosanquet and to stimulate and enrich the whole study of
aesthetics by means of his personal destructive and
constructive criticism. This title will be of interest
to students of philosophy.
Art Discourse/discourse in Art Jessica Prinz 1991 Many
scholars and the art world, generally, recognize that
post modernism is characterized by an explosion of
language into the field of the visual arts. For the rest
of us, there have been numerous shows at major museums
and galleries, allowing us to confront and to be
confronted by these new and challenging art forms.
Draw a Straight Line and Follow It Jeremy Grimshaw
2011-10-25 Recognized as the patriarch of the minimalist
movement-Brian Eno once called him "the daddy of us
all"--La Monte Young remains an enigma within the music
world, one of the most important and yet most elusive
composers of the late twentieth century. Early in his
career Young almost completely eschewed the conventional
musical institutions of publishers, record labels, and
venues, in order to create compositions completely
unfettered by commercial concerns. Yet at the same time
he exercised profound influence on such varied figures
as Terry Riley, Cornelius Cardew, Andy Warhol, Yoko Ono,
David Lang, The Velvet Underground, and entire branches
of electronica and drone music. For half a century, he
and his partner and collaborator, Marian Zazeela, have
metamorphosis-in-the-arts-a-critical-history-of-the-1960s

worked in near-seclusion in their Tribeca loft, creating
works that explore the furthest extremes of conceptual
audacity, technical sophistication, acoustical
complexity, and overt spirituality. Draw A Straight Line
and Follow It: The Music and Mysticism of La Monte Young
stands as the first narrative study to examine Young's
life and work in detail. The book is a culmination of a
decade of research, during which author Jeremy Grimshaw
gained rare access to the composer and his archives.
Loosely structured upon the chronology of the composer's
career, the book takes a multi-disciplinary approach
that combines biography, musicology, ethnomusicology,
and music analysis, and illuminates such seemingly
disparate aspects of Young's work as integral serialism
and indeterminacy, Mormon esoterica and Vedic mysticism,
and psychedelia and psychoacoustics. Draw A Straight
Line and Follow It is a long-awaited, in-depth look at
one of America's most fascinating musical figures.
Metamorphoses Ovid 1960 Ovid's magnificent panorama of
the Greek and Roman myths-presented by a noted poet,
scholar, and critic. Prized through the ages for its
splendor and its savage, sophisticated wit, The
Metamorphoses is a masterpiece of Western culture-the
first attempt to link all the Greek myths, before and
after Homer, in a cohesive whole, to the Roman myths of
Ovid's day. Horace Gregory, in this modern translation,
turns his own poetic gifts toward a deft reconstruction
of Ovid's ancient themes, using contemporary idiom to
bring to today's reader all the ageless drama and
psychological truths vividly intact.
Shock and the Senseless in Dada and Fluxus Dorothée
Brill 2010 A groundbreaking analysis of two movements of
the historical avant-garde
Contemporary Art and Classical Myth Jennie Hirsh
2017-07-05 Contemporary art is deeply engaged with the
subject of classical myth. Yet within the literature on
contemporary art, little has been said about this
provocative relationship. Composed of fourteen original
essays, Contemporary Art and Classical Myth addresses
this scholarly gap, exploring, and in large part
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establishing, the multifaceted intersection of
contemporary art and classical myth. Moving beyond the
notion of art as illustration, the essays assembled here
adopt a range of methodological frameworks, from
iconography to deconstruction, and do so across an
impressive range of artists and objects: Francis Al?s,
Ghada Amer, Wim Delvoye, Luciano Fabro, Joanna Frueh,
Felix Gonzales-Torres, Duane Hanson, Yayoi Kusama, Roy
Lichtenstein, Kara Walker, and an iconic photograph by
Richard Drew subsequently entitled The Falling Man.?
Arranged so as to highlight both thematic and structural
affinities, these essays manifest various aspects of the
link between contemporary art and classical myth, while
offering novel insights into the artists and myths under
consideration. Some essays concentrate on single works
as they relate to specific myths, while others take a
broader approach, calling on myth as a means of
grappling with dominant trends in contemporary art.
Metamorphosis David Gallagher 2009-01 The origins of
selected instances of metamorphosis in Germanic
literature are traced from their roots in
Ovid'sMetamorphoses, grouped roughly on an 'ascending
evolutionary scale' (invertebrates, birds, animals, and
mermaids). Whilst a broad range of mythological,
legendary, fairytale and folktale traditions have played
an appreciable part, Ovid'sMetamorphoses is still an
important comparative analysis and reference point for
nineteenth- and twentieth-century German-language
narratives of transformations. Metamorphosis is most
often used as an index of crisis: an existential crisis
of the subject or a crisis in a society's moral, social
or cultural values. Specifically selected texts for
analysis include Jeremias Gotthelf'sDie schwarze Spinne
(1842) with the terrifying metamorphoses of Christine
into a black spider, the metamorphosis of Gregor Samsa
in Kafka'sDie Verwandlung (1915), ambiguous
metamorphoses in E. T. A. Hoffmann's Der goldne Topf
(1814), Hermann Hesse's Piktors Verwandlungen (1925),
Der Steppenwolf (1927) and Christoph Ransmayr's Die
letzte Welt (1988). Other mythical metamorphoses are
metamorphosis-in-the-arts-a-critical-history-of-the-1960s

examined in texts by Bachmann, Fouqué, Fontane, Goethe,
Nietzsche, Nelly Sachs, Thomas Mann and Wagner, and
these and many others confirm that metamorphosis is used
historically, scientifically, for religious purposes; to
highlight identity, sexuality, a dream state, or for
metaphoric, metonymic or allegorical reasons.
Paul Delaroche Patricia Smyth 2022-06-15 Paul Delaroche:
Painting and Popular Spectacle explores the connections
between painting and an emergent popular visual culture
in the early nineteenth century, which included new
forms of optical entertainment such as Panoramas and
Dioramas and innovation in fields such as illustration,
art reproduction, and stage decor. Delaroche’s paintings
caused a sensation at the Paris Salon, with critics
comparing the emotional response they elicited to that
of popular melodrama. Yet his appeal to a certain type
of spectator lay behind the increasingly hostile
criticism to which his works were subjected, and has in
our own time led to his uncertain status in the art
historical canon. This book focuses on Delaroche’s
popularity with a newly expanded audience. Lacking in
specialist knowledge, but nevertheless keen to engage
with and deeply affected by art, the behaviour of this
new public prompted lively discussions about who has the
right to judge art and on what grounds. Working across
disciplinary boundaries, this book proposes a new
reading both of Delaroche and of the connections between
the arts in this period. The artist emerges as a figure
at the cutting edge of an emergent trans-medial popular
visual culture in which we see the formation of modern
spectatorship.
The Metamorphosis of Persephone Stephen Hinds 1987-09-03
Ovid, a poet unashamedly in love in poetry, including
his own, has enjoyed a recent renaissance in popularity.
Yet there is still a certain tendency amongst critics to
withhold from his writing the close, word-by-word,
engagement which is its due. The primary aim of The
Metamorphosis of Persephone is to celebrate this poet's
detailed verbal art. Ovid twice treated the myth of
Persephone. Dr Hinds' work is a close reading of the
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account in Metamorphoses 5. The book is at once a
literary historical enquiry into the double
transformation of the rape of Persephone, and a critical
exploration of the self-conscious delight in language
and in writing manifested in and between these twin
Ovidian narratives. This attractively written and subtly
nuanced literary study, which offers many quiet
challenges to established modes of reading Latin
narrative poetry, will be of interest both to scholars
of Latin and to students of narrative in other
languages.
Pathology and the Postmodern Dwight Fee 2000-02-11 `This
is a wonderful volume, powerfully written, timely,
insightful, and filled with major pieces; the passion,
intellectual rigor and sense of history found here
promises to shape this field in the decades to come.
This volume sets the agenda for the future' - Norman K
Denzin, University of Illinois Pathology and the
Postmodern explores the relationship between mental
distress and social constructionism using new work from
eminent scholars in the fields of sociology, psychology
and philosophy. The authors address: how specific
cultural, economic and historical forces converge in
contemporary psychiatry and psychology; how new
syndromes, subjectivities and identities are being
constructed and
The Social Life of Art Peter Stupples 2014-11-10 This
study examines not only the objects and processes that
make up the artworlds of human history, but also the
social and cultural circumstances, the historicised
contexts that bring about their making, frame their
functioning, inform their properties and influence their
effects, both at the time of their creation and
throughout their subsequent biographies. In the short
span that “art” has played a part in human life, one may
conceive of time as a social river, with a strong
current towards the capricious mainstream, and eddies
and quiet pools near the banks. The current will flow
faster in spate and slower in drought. But it will be
forever in motion. It will be unpredictable. Nothing
metamorphosis-in-the-arts-a-critical-history-of-the-1960s

will stop its inexorable force. Art runs in that social
river, subject to the flow and chance of time.
Twentieth-century Music Eric Salzman 1988 Shows the
relationship between contemporary music and the past.
Deals with the music itself and musical ideas.
Cinema Expanded Jonathan Walley 2020 "Cinema Expanded:
Avant-Garde Film in the Age of Intermedia a
comprehensive historical survey of expanded cinema from
the mid-1960s to the present. It offers an historical
and theoretical revision of the concept of expanded
cinema, placing it in the context of avantgarde/experimental film history rather than the history
of new media, intermedia, or multimedia. The book argues
that, while expanded cinema has taken an incredible
variety of forms (including moving image installation,
multi-screen films, live cinematic performance, light
shows, shadow plays, computer-generated images, video
art, sculptural objects, and texts), it is nonetheless
best understood as an ongoing meditation by filmmakers
on the nature of cinema, specifically, and on its
relationship to the other arts. Cinema Expanded also
extends its historical and theoretical scope to avantgarde film culture more generally, placing expanded
cinema in that context while also considering what it
has to tell us about the moving image in the art world
and new media environment"-A Critical History of Contemporary Architecture Dr Elie
G Haddad 2014-03-28 This book provides a comprehensive,
critical overview of the developments in architecture
from 1960 to 2010. The first section provides a
presentation of major movements in architecture after
1960, and the second, a geographic survey that covers a
wide range of territories around the world. This book
not only reflects the different perspectives of its
various authors, but also charts a middle course between
the 'aesthetic' histories that examine architecture
solely in terms of its formal aspects, and the more
'ideological' histories that subject it to a critique
that often skirts the discussion of its formal aspects.
The Metamorphosis, a Hunger Artist, in the Penal Colony,
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and Other Stories Franz Kafka 2009 This collection
brings together some of Kafka's best known shorter
fiction in a new translation by Ian Johnston.
Writing Metamorphosis in the English Renaissance Susan
Wiseman 2014-04-24 Susan Wiseman analyses mythical and
natural creatures in English Renaissance writing,
including Shakespeare's A Midsummer Night's Dream and
The Tempest.
Art and Visual Culture on the French Riviera, 1956-1971
Rosemary O'Neill 2012 Drawing on the primary sources and
little known publications from museum archives,
collections in the region, and privately owned archives,
Art and Visual Culture on the Riviera, 1956-1971 offers
the first in-depth study of the Ecole de Nice. The
author shows how artists indigenous to the region
challenged the dominance of Paris as the national
standard at this moment of French decentralization
efforts, and growing internationalism in the arts.
Pictures of the Body James Elkins 1999 In a wide-ranging
argument moving from Sumerian demons to Lucian Freud,
from Syriac prayer books to John Carpenter's film The
Thing, this book explores the ways the body has been
represented through time. A response to the vertiginous
increase in writings on bodily representations, it
attempts to form a single coherent account of the
possible forms of representation of the body. This work
brings together concerns, images, and concepts from a
wide range of perspectives: art history and criticism,
the history and philosophy of medicine, the history of
race, phenomenological and post-phenomenological
thought, studies of feminism and pornography, and the
new interest in visual studies. Yet it is less a
philosopher's look at history or a historian's foray
into philosophy than a practical and critical look at
the current constellation of art practices. Above all,
it is intended to be of immediate use in the
conceptualization and production of visual art and its
history.
Art as Existence Gabriele Guercio 2006 Is the artist's
monograph an endangered species or a timeless genre?
metamorphosis-in-the-arts-a-critical-history-of-the-1960s

This critical history traces the formal and conceptual
trajectories of art history's favorite form, from Vasari
onward, and reconsiders the validity of the life-andwork model for the twenty-first century. The narrative
of the artist's life and work is one of the oldest
models in the Western literature of the visual arts. In
Art as Existence, Gabriele Guercio investigates the
metamorphosis of the artist's monograph, tracing its
formal and conceptual trajectories from Vasari's
sixteenth-century Lives of the Painters, Sculptors, and
Architects (which provided the model and source for the
genre) through its apogee in the nineteenth century and
decline in the twentieth. He looks at the legacy of the
life-and-work model and considers its prospects in an
intellectual universe of deconstructionism,
psychoanalysis, feminism, and postcolonialism. Since
Vasari, the monograph has been notable for its fluidity
and variety; it can be scrupulous and exact, probing and
revelatory, poetic and imaginative, or any combination
of these. In the nineteenth century, the monograph
combined art-historical, biographical, and critical
methods, and even added elements of fiction. Guercio
explores some significant books that illustrate key
phases in the model's evolution, including works by
Gustav Friedrich Waagen, A. C. Quatremère de Quincy,
Johann David Passavant, Bernard Berenson, and others.
The hidden project of the artist's monograph, Guercio
claims, comes from a utopian impulse; by commuting
biography into art and art into biography, the life-andwork model equates art and existence, construing
otherwise distinct works of an artist as chapters of a
life story. Guercio calls for a contemporary
reconsideration of the life-and-work model, arguing that
the ultimate legacy of the artist's monograph does not
lie in its established modes of writing but in its
greater project and in the intimate portrait that we
gain of the nature of creativity.
An Introduction to Modern Times George Myers 1982
Key Writers on Art: The Twentieth Century Chris Murray
2005-06-27 Key Writers on Art: The Twentieth Century
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offers a unique and authoritative guide to modern
responses to art. Featuring 48 essays on the most
important twentieth century writers and thinkers and
written by an international panel of expert
contributors, it introduces readers to key approaches
and analytical tools used in the study of contemporary
art. It discusses writers such as Adorno, Barthes,
Benjamin, Freud, Greenberg, Heuser, Kristeva, MerleauPonty, Pollock, Read and Sontag.
High Times, Hard Times Dawoud Bey 2006 Edited by Katy
Siegel. Essays by Dawoud Bey, Anna Chave, Robert PincusWitten, Katy Siegel and Marcia Tucker. Foreword by
Judith Richards. Introduction by David Reed.
"Art and Visual Culture on the French Riviera, 1956?971
" Rosemary O'Neill 2017-07-05 The Riviera in the 1950s
and 1960s was culturally rich with modernist icons such
as Matisse and Picasso in residence, but also a
burgeoning tourist culture, that established the
C?d'Azur as a center of indigenous artists associated
with Nouveau R?isme, Fluxus, and Supports/Surfaces,
emerged under the mantle of the "Ecole de Nice." Drawing
on the primary sources and little known publications
generated during the period from museum archives,
collections in the region, and privately owned archives,
this study integrates material published in monographic
studies of individuals and art movements, to offer the
first in-depth study of this important movement in
twentieth-century art. The author situates the work of
the Ecole de Nice within the broader social currents
that are so important in contextualizing this phenomenon
within this internal region of France, and underscores
why this work was so significant at this historical
moment within the context of the broader European art
scene, and contemporary American art, with which it
shared affinities. Despite their stylistic differences,
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and associations with groups that are generally
considered distinct, O'Neill discloses that these
artists shared conceptual affinities?theatrical modes of
presentation based on appropriation, use of the readymade, and a determination to counter style-driven
painting associated with the postwar Ecole de Paris. Art
and Visual Culture on the Riviera, 1956-1971 suggests
that the emergence of an Ecole de Nice internally eroded
the dominance of Paris as the national standard at this
moment of French decentralization efforts, and that
these artists fostered a model of aesthetic pluralism
that remained locally distinct yet fully engaged with
international vanguard trends of the 1960s.
Action Art John Gray 1993 Some 3600 print and media
sources document avant-garde artists' performance from
1909 to 1975, with emphasis on 115 individual artists
and groups.
American Studies Jack Salzman 1986-08-29 This is an
annotated bibliography of 20th century books through
1983, and is a reworking of American Studies: An
Annotated Bibliography of Works on the Civilization of
the United States, published in 1982. Seeking to provide
foreign nationals with a comprehensive and authoritative
list of sources of information concerning America, it
focuses on books that have an important cultural
framework, and does not include those which are
primarily theoretical or methodological. It is organized
in 11 sections: anthropology and folklore; art and
architecture; history; literature; music; political
science; popular culture; psychology; religion;
science/technology/medicine; and sociology. Each section
contains a preface introducing the reader to basic
bibliographic resources in that discipline and
paragraph-length, non-evaluative annotations. Includes
author, title, and subject indexes. ISBN 0-521-32555-2
(set) : $150.00.
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